
TammyAnderson Promoted toWUNAssistant Director

January 3, 2024 -WakeUpNarcolepsy (WUN) is excited to announce that former
ProgramManager TammyAnderson has been promoted to Assistant Director, effective
January 2024!

When her daughter was diagnosed
with Narcolepsy at age 10, Tammy and
her husband set out to find answers,
treatments, therapies andways that
their daughter could live the fullest life
possible. She has been involvedwith
WUN since 2018when their family
first attended the annualWake Up
Narcolepsy FamilyWeekend at the
Center for Courageous Kids!

"Tammy's leadership and guidance
have significantly contributed toWake
UpNarcolepsy over the past few
years,” saysWUNCo-founder and
Executive DirectorMonica Gow. “We
are thrilled about her transition to the
role of assistant director.”

Prior to joiningWUN, Tammyworked as a development director at a nonprofit and as a
student advocate in public, private and home education settings, building upon her belief
that every child deserves an education and opportunities that fit their individual needs
andwhere they aremost likely to succeed.

"It has been rewarding to see firsthand the impact of this important work,” Tammy said
about her time atWUN. “I believe it changes lives. Stepping into this role, I’m eager to
contribute evenmoremeaningfully to our community’s growth andwell-being.”

Living in the foothills of Northern Utah, Tammy and her family enjoy hiking and exploring
in themountains near their home. Her family is her greatest work and accomplishment.
Readmore about her here.

Congratulations, Tammy, and thank you for all you do for the community!
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